
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Thu, Aug 27, 2020 at 1:31 PM
Subject: Re: Jules Estate Buyers
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After careful review, we would recommend that the Selectboard approve the application by Jules Estate Buyers Inc., and its registered agent Robert Greiner, for a Junk
Dealer's License to be operated from H. Brandt Jewelers, located at 31 Main Street, Natick.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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